GREATHAM PARISH COUNCIL

A MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL WAS HELD AT GREATHAM VILLAGE HALL
MONDAY 14 AUGUST 2000

Present: Mr E Evans (Chair), Mr D Redman (Vice-Chair), Mr P Gripton, Mr B Chiverton, Mr J West,
County Councillor, Mrs J Onslow, District Councillor
(5 members of public present)

Agenda Item Action by
1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
Mrs G Anderson, Mr B Budd, Mrs A Dale-Harris
2 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 10 July 2000
2.1 The Minutes were presented by the Chairman.
3 MATTERS ARISING
3.1 | PG reported that cheques had been received from Eurotec and Ambassador Locks
3.2 Amendments were made to the minutes and an amended copy will be signed at the next EE/PL
meeting. Amended copies to be circulated to all Committee members
4 CORRESPONDENCE
a) Letter from Mr N Davies regarding Glama (already circulated to Committee)
b) Reply to (a) from Gail Anderson (already circulated to Committee). It was agreed that EE/TG
discussions would take place with the Village Hall Committee and a copy of the letter was
handed to Tim Gould. EE and TG to liaise over meeting.
c) Letter from Mr R Waters regarding Highway Improvements. The Committee agreed to EE/PL
support Mr Waters suggestion and make contact with the District Council.
d) Letter from Greatham Old Church Trust regarding the rebuilding of the stone wall at the
boundary of the Old Church at the junction of Forest Road. Mrs Jenkinson confirmed that a
letter had been sent from the Diocese confirming that the wall would be rebuilt once traffic og
calming was completed. DR to look through Committee files for letter.
> | CIRCULARS
a) South Downs News (distributed to Committee members at meeting)
° | PLANNING (Planning Committee AD-H, GA, BC)
6.1 Letter received from Stephen Olivant, Head of Planning and Development confirming that the
continued siting of the temporary classroom at Greatham Primary School had been allowed
until 11 May 2002. After this date the building and works to be removed and the site
reinstated to its previous condition.
92 Details of all EHDC Planning and Related Applications made for the period 28 July to 3 August
2000.
¥
FINANCE
7 4 Village Map invoice receipts received. There was some discussion over contributions towards | EE/DR/PG
the payment of the map and PG requested that it might be more appropriate if a separate
meeting with EE and DR was arranged to discuss outstanding balance as he intended to make
a contribution towards the cost of the map. The Committee agreed to pay outstanding two
invoices, two already having been paid. PG stated that he would make a separate donation
towards the cost.




